
NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST 
VILLAGE OF OSCEOLA 

 

Notice is hereby given that the public test of 
electronic voting equipment to be used at the Spring  
Primary Election to be held February 18, 2025, will be 
conducted at the Osceola Village Hall upper-level Room 
205 at 2:00 pm on Thursday, February 13, 2025, at 310 
Chieftain Street Osceola, Wisconsin.  The public test is 
open to the general public per Chapter 5, Section 5.84 
Wisconsin Statutes. 

Carie Krentz 
Village Clerk 

 


